
Literacy Festival
for

Students in grades K, 1, or 2
on

Thursday, January 26th
from

6:00pm-7:15pm

__________________________________

If you plan on attending, 
please scan the QR code to 
fill out the form to register by 
Friday, January 13th.

If you need assistance or 
have any questions, please 
email Maria DiStefano at 
mdistefano@ktufsd.org.


